
November 27, 2021

Updates From the Road

 


Dear Praying Churches and Friends,


The months are flying by and the holidays are already 
upon us! We have been doing a decent bit of traveling 
and spent majority of our time this past month in Ohio. 
We have been blessed to participate in a few different 
mission conferences and many meetings. Another 
church has taken us on for support, Praise the Lord!  
This month I had the opportunity to preach in our home 
church, what a blessing that was!


Here in about a week we will be on our way to Alabama 
for the month until Christmas. The Lord changed our 
plans a bit and instead of being on our own for 
Thanksgiving, we have spent it with our home church 
and with our family. The Lord’s ways are perfect and 
what a blessing it was to us and our boys to know we 
would be home! 


Thank you for your faithful prayers and support! There 
was a problem with our camper fridge recently, which 
could have been disastrous to say the least (praise God 
for his hand of protection). Thankfully we were able to 
find a new fridge to replace it with and I had help with 
the modifications when a missionary friend came over. 
They were a huge help and blessing. 


As thanksgiving comes and goes, let us remember often 
all we have to be thankful for; our salvation, our health, 
our family, our freedoms and our country, and the 
opportunities God gives us to share His love for others. 
May we be able to share the Gospel with someone this 
week!


We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving! 


In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports


• We have made more meetings 
this last month!


• Another supporting Church


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed, and God 
to continue to call new 
missionaries.


• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year and 
next.


• Safety on the roads as we travel.


Our Boys


• Both Theo and Felix celebrated 
their 3rd and 1st birthdays. 


• Emrys and Theo are enjoying 
preschool.
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